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Re:  Missing Person 

   

Media Release Written by:  Detective Charles Augello 

 

     The Auburn Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating 13 

year old Kiley Deuel-Murray.  It is believed that Kiley voluntarily left her residence on 

Owasco St in Auburn during the overnight hours of May 8th into May 9th.  Kiley was last 

seen at a residence on Church St in Auburn on May 9th.  Kiley reportedly left that residence 

on foot at around 8:30PM.  Kiley is described as 4’10” tall, 110 lbs, light brown hair and 

blue eyes.  Kiley was last seen wearing a colorful shirt, shorts, black/blue Nike shoes and 

carrying a light pink backpack.  Kiley is known to frequent Hoopes Park, Fort Hill 

Cemetery, and the playground at Herman Ave Elementary School.  If you see Kiley, or have 

information on her whereabouts, please contact the Auburn Police Department at 315-253-

3231 and press 1 at the prompt.  Callers are reminded that they can remain anonymous. 
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